Townsend, Erle

From: warren@tuta.io

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 7:25 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it May Concern,

| DO NOT support a state mandate on what type of vehicle | drive.

Warren S.
Caribou, Maine



